
P-EBT for Summer 2022
Bene�ts are now here...

LIVE!

We are excited to announce the P-EBT for Summer 
2022 Program has o�cially gone live and bene�ts are 
being issued! We have approved benefits for over 
389,217 children, who will receive a letter addressed 
to them in the mail, followed by the arrival of their 
new P-EBT card the first week of April. Starting 
March 27, the P-EBT Call Center will be available 
to assist with all P-EBT related questions.

Who is eligible?
• P-EBT is available to all school children who were

eligible to receive free or reduced-price National
School Lunch Program (NSLP) meals during school
year 2021-22. �is includes all students attending
Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) schools

• P-EBT is also available to all children under the age
of 6 who received SNAP bene�ts in summer 2022

Each child will receive a one-time
payment amount of $391 to make up
for meals missed during the 2022
summer months.

�e P-EBT Call Center is here and available to take 
your calls! If you or someone you know have questions;

• Is my child eligible for bene�ts?
• My child hasn't received a new P-EBT card, who

can I talk to?
• Or any P-EBT related question(s)...

�e P-EBT Call Center is here for you at 
(844) 673-7328 from 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.
Monday through Friday.

Want more information on the P-EBT 
for Summer 2022 Benefits program? 
Just scan the QR code! 




